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Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)

From: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Friday, April 3, 2020 2:12 PM
To: Black, Alisha (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: 667 Surrey Ave - Pending Q4 Assessment

Thanks Alisha! I will work on removing these. 
 
 

Clare Pillsbury 
Management Assistant I 
Saint Paul Public Works 
800 City Hall Annex, 25 West 4th Street
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8862 
F: 651-266-6222 
Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

www.stpaul.gov/garbage 

 
 
 
 

From: Black, Alisha (CI-StPaul) <Alisha.Black@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 1, 2020 4:07 PM 
To: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul) <Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 667 Surrey Ave - Pending Q4 Assessment 
 
Hi Clare, 
 
I talked with Chris and he says we can remove the late fees on the above listed property due to Republic Services mailing 
the invoices to the incorrect address. 
 
Please remove $30.73 from the pending assessment due to the reason stated above. 
 
Thank you! 
 
 

Alisha Black 
Office Assistant III 
Saint Paul Public Works 
800 City Hall Annex, 25 West 4th Street
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-5692 
F: 651-266-6222 
alisha.black@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 



2

www.stpaul.gov/garbage 

 

 
 


